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Terrianne Wheeler <tlwheeler@craigpolice.org> Fri, Jan 5, 2024 at 10:09 AM

To: anthony aldrich <anthonyaldrich56347@gmail.com>

Good morning Anthony. On 09-03-22 you contacted me about leaving the state temporarily. | explained to you that
Colorado allows you to leave the state for up to 14 days without having to de-register. You told me you were going to
Alabama to visit family and if it worked out that you decided to stay there you would call me to de-register and give me the
new Alabama address. Other than that, you intended to return to Craig, Colorado within your 14 days. Since | only work
in Colorado; | am unaware of any other states requirements for visitation/travel. It is your responsibility as the “traveler” to
know the requirements where you are traveling to. | received notification at a later date that you had been arrested and
were in Mississippi.

Please let me know if there is anything else | can do for you.

Terrianne Wheeler
Records Supervisor
Craig Police Department
tiwheeler@craigpolice.org

(970) 826-2370

This message and all attachments are a private communication sent by the Craig Police Department and is confidential. If you are
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or use of the information contained in or
attached to this message is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender of the delivery error by replying to this message and thene

delete it from your system.
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